
6th Sunday of Easter
The Spirit of Truth

Jesus said to his disciples: "I shall ask the Father and he
will give you the Spirit of truth." If someone ever says to
you "I want to tell you the truth about yourself" stand well
back because you can be almost certain that you will hear
all the things that are wrong with you! That's what we have
done with the notion of truth. God's idea of truth is just the
opposite. It is about all that is good and wonderful about us.
This week ban criticism from your life and practise the truth
by speaking the good about yourself and also about one
another and about those who share your home with you. Go
out of your way to notice the good qualities of each person
who makes up your life and let each one know the goodness
you see in them. And look at your faith community this week
and make a list of all the good that is being done by your
priests and by so many people and let them know what you
see. Then you will be God's people. 

Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.

CEMETERY SUNDAY
will take place in our parish on

SUNDAY 11TH JUNE at 3.00PM. 

Collections - 14th May: Weekly - £1105.01.
World Meeting of Families: £7; Diocesan

Admin: £578.37; B/Fund: £29. 
Thank you for your wonderful generosity.

Lavey Parish Mass Times 

Monday - Thursday: No Masses
Fr. Graham will be on the Diocesan Retreat

Friday: 9.15am (Eucharistic Adoration to 9.00pm).
Saturday: Vigil - 7.00pm; Sunday: 9.00am & 11.00am.

Irish Language Collection 2017 - Annual Church Door
collection will be held this Saturday & Sunday.

Monday 22nd - Thursday 25th May: 9.00am
Exposition: 6.00pm 7.00pm on Friday 26th May

Friday 26th May 2017
7.30pm - 1st Anniversary Mass for Patsy Marron, RIP

Saturday 27th May 2017
7.30pm - Anniversary Mass for Sean Henry, RIP

Sunday 28th May: 9.00am & 11.00am
May Devotions on Sunday at 6.00pm

First Holy Communion
Congratulations to all the boys &
girls who made their First Holy
Communion on Saturday and also
thanks to their parents, families,
teachers and School Principals.

Parish Newsletter - Please have all items in by
1.00pm on Wednesday.



Uganda/African Celebration Day 
Mass of Ascension - Saturday 27th May at 3.00pm

St. Oliver Plunkett Church, Clady. 
Celebrant: Bishop Donal McKeown.

Everyone welcome. 
A collection for needy children in Uganda 

will also be taken up.
This Mass will be followed by refreshments & African

Dancing at 4.00pm in Portglenone Community Centre.
Everyone is invited to attend.

Knock Pilgrimage - Sunday 28th May
This group will go on Pilgrimage to Knock on Sunday 28th
May leaving at 6.00am. Cost: £25 including Meals. If you
would like to join the pilgrimage please contact Fr.
Charles, Portglenone Monastery, 028 2582 1211.

Website: www.greenlough.com

Claire Madden who attends St. Pats Maghera and is from
Lavey Parish is going to Lourdes with the Derry Diocese
to help with the sick. A Church Door collection will be
held next weekend. Please give generously. Thank You.

Annual Derry Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lough Derg,
led by Bishop Donal McKeown

Dates: Friday 23rd June - Sunday 25th June 2017.
Coach leaving from Saint Eugene's Cathedral, Derry.

£80 pp (including all transport & pilgrimage costs).

If you would like to join Bishop Donal and many from all
around our diocese on Pilgrimage, and walk in the footsteps
of St. Patrick, please contact us to reserve your place. A
non-refundable deposit of £20 per person is required to
secure your place.
For more information about the Pilgrimage or to register,

please contact The Diocesan Catechetical Centre:
02871264087 or email: amhickey@derrydiocese.org

St. Mary’s Church, Greenlough
As part of the Refurbishment of St. Mary’s
Church, Greenlough (Old Chapel) it is
proposed to erect a number of Display
boards in the Church to record the History
of the Parish & District.

To assist us we would ask anyone who has photos e.g of
Weddings, Christenings, First Communions, Confirmation
or any other events that took place in the Church to
contact Joe Clarke: 25822176/07746154546. Joe will
photocopy and return your items. Thank you for your help.

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil: 7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

As Announced

BAPTISMS
Saturday
Afternoon

Telephone No’s

Fr. Graham
028 7964 2458

Fr. Harkin
028 2582 1190

Parish Office:
028 2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
028 2582 1066

St. Mary’s
College:

028 2582 1370

Neighbouring
Parishes
Bellaghy

Mgr. Dolan
028 7938 6259

St Oliver Plunkett’s GAC - Lotto Results
15/5: 2, 8, 11, 18- No winner. £25: George
Friel, Skerdan Rd & Philomena Tohill,
Clady. Jackpot next week £1050. 

"Glenone 5k" Charity fun run/walk 
Sunday 28th May at 12.30pm.

Registration - Bann Valley Hall, 11.45am
-12.15pm. All proceeds to Action Cancer.

Working in Partnership with St. Mary's College,
Twickenham, the Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre
will offer the Masters in Catholic School Leadership.

The Third cohort will begin Autumn 2017. This is a post
graduate degree dedicated to the professional development
and spiritual formation of Catholic school leaders. It is a
great opportunity for those currently in leadership roles and
those who aspire to, or have an interest in, leadership roles
within the Catholic School system. An information session
will take place in Saint Mary's College, Derry on
Monday 26th June at 4pm. If you would like to attend the
session or require further information please contact The
Derry Diocesan Catechetical Centre 0044 28 71264087
or email tferry@derrydiocese.org.


